
On June 24 Jennifer Standridge & Stuart Suttle from GSWCC represented the Broad River 

SWCD at Hart County Library. Over 80 children attended to hear a story and see a 

demonstration about watersheds. Afterwards, they completed a craft about the water cycle. 

We are excited to work with the library again in the future! 

 


